
 

Taronda Spencer was a member of the Society of Georgia Archivists (SGA) for 15 

years.  She served as a mentor to many students and personally influenced multiple 

Spelman students to enter the profession. She was an active organizer of the HBCU 

Archives Institute and a charter member of the Academy of Certified Archivists. To 

honor her work in encouraging students of color to consider careers in the archival 

profession, the Society of Georgia Archivists established the Taronda Spencer Award 

to support student attendance at the SGA Annual Meeting. 

 

If you are currently enrolled as a junior or senior at an HBCU with a demonstrated 

interest in Archives or a student of African American, Asian/Pacific-Islander, Latino, 

or Native American descent currently enrolled in a graduate program with a 

component in archival studies, we invite you to apply for this Award.  

 

If you have a student or colleague who is eligible, please consider nominating them 

for the Award.  

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY!! 

The Society of Georgia 

Archivists is accepting 

applications for the 

Taronda Spencer 

Award 

 

For more information and to apply, visit our website 

https://soga.wildapricot.org/scholarships/spencer.   

Deadline to apply is 11:59pm EST on 

September 30, 2021. 


